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MultiQ receives continuation order from Norway 

MultiQ has received an order worth just over SEK 1 million via its Norwegian partner, 
Visma Retail AS. 
 
The order comes from the Norwegian retail chain that placed its first order with MultiQ during the 
summer. As before, the order relates to screen solutions for a point-of-sale system. The order is worth 
SEK 1 million, and will mostly be delivered during the fourth quarter. 
 
“Visma Retail is doing a fantastic job in Norway, and we are delighted that they have come back with a 
continuation order already,” says Anders Laurin, CEO of MultiQ. 
 
MultiQ is required under the Securities Markets Act to make the information in this press release 
public. The information was submitted for public publication on 30 September 2010 at 4.40 pm. 
 
 
For additional information, please contact:  
Anders Laurin, CEO MultiQ  
Phone: +46 (0)730 80 25 15  
E-mail: anders.laurin@multiq.com 
 
Founded in 1988 in Malmö Sweden, MultiQ designs and produces high quality flat display screens for public environments. In 
recent years MultiQ has also become a dynamic force in the growing European market for digital signage where it offers hardware, 
software and accessories. MultiQ has its headquarters in Malmö, and sales offices in Stockholm, Germany, Norway and the UK. 
The company is listed on the Small Cap list of the NASDAQ OMX Nordic Exchange. 
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